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Barnett, Mary

From: Hapi Smith <hapixhapi15@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 11:03 AM
To: WaterbodyComments
Cc: buffalowatershed@gmail.com
Subject: COMMENTS RE: BUFFALO BODY OF WATER

Dear ADEQ: 
As concerned citizen, I request the Big Creek and Buffalo River should be designated as  
Category 5 to ensure that an investigation will be made to determine the source of contamination.  
That way the issue can be addressed. ARKANSANS HAVE THE RIGHT AND NEED TO KNOW! 
Sincerely, 
Lora H. Smith 
Des Arc, Arkansas 72040  


